
 

NOTICE 

The Hon’ble Supreme Court of India issued directives related to fee refund, which has been reiterated 

by the Hon’ble High Court of Judicature at Allahabad. The Government of Uttar Pradesh, through 

the District Magistrate, Lucknow has issued orders to all educational institutions for the refund of 

15% of fees paid by parents during the financial year 2020-2021. The College has already 

implemented refund for existing pupils on roll as of 01 April 2023.  

 

For all other pupils who were on roll during the session 2020-21 the following is to be followed for 

refund:  

 

Pupils who had already availed of a discount up to 15% shall not be eligible for this.  

 

PUPILS WHO HAVE APPEARED FOR ISC EXAMINATION 2023. 

Refund shall be made along with the Caution Money to all eligible pupils within 30 days of the issue 

of Transfer Certificates. 

 

PUPILS NO LONGER ON ROLL  

But who were pupils in 2020-2021, who did not avail of 15% discount in fees payable for the year 

2020-21, may visit the College office on a working day for a refund of 15% of fees paid. This shall 

be refunded after verification of amount. 

 

Parents are required to submit a written application, signed by both parents, along with the following: 

 

1- A copy of Aadhaar Card of both parents. 

2- Photocopies of fee receipts issued by the College for fees paid during the period April 2020 to 

March 2021. 

3- A cancelled cheque for the account to which the money is to be transferred. 

4.-  A declaration by both parents that they have no objection to the money being refunded to either 

parent. 

 

On receipt of the above, the parents’ signature shall be verified from the Admission Form available 

in the College record room. The College shall process refund of the amount within 30 days.  
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